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COMMITTEE REPORT 
 
Committee:  Basin Water Management Committee  
 
Meeting Date: October 14, 2015 
 
Present: D. Michalko (Chair), R. Bow, B. Bowcock, J. Byerrum, D. 

Arrighi, S. Chapman, G. Galindo, C. Gott, B. Lewis, J. Macias, 
M. Na, L. Noriega, R. Rich, T. Tait and R. Trejo. 

 
Staff Present:   T. Zampiello, Donna DiLaura and S. Johnson 
 
 
I. Progress Update on USGVMWD Recycled Recharge Project 

 
Committee Chair, David Michalko, introduced this item and stated that Mr. Shane 
Chapman and Mr. Reymundo Trejo from the Upper San Gabriel Valley Municipal 
Water District (Upper District) were present to give a progress update on 
USGVMWD’s Indirect Reuse Replenishment Project (IRRP).  Mr. Trejo provided 
a detailed presentation of the project tasks including public outreach efforts, 
economic analysis, project alternatives, timeline, viability and regulatory 
requirements. A lengthy discussion followed relative to estimated project costs, 
water supply sources, and estimated average water supply yields per year.  
 
Mr. Trejo pointed out that the biggest priority right now is to obtain the necessary 
permits, and then ultimately determine if the project should go forward.  Mr. 
Chapman added that staff has initiated the permit process with both the Army 
Corp. of Engineers and the Regional Water Quality Control Board.  USGVMWD 
is also working on California Environmental Quality Act requirements.  Mr. Trejo 
stated that he is available to provide project status updates as more information 
becomes available.  
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II. Other 

 
None 
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